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NOTICE 
  

 

Ambassador of India to Armenia and Georgia Mr. Yogeshwar Sangwan 

during the celebration of “Tribute to Gurudev” on 9th May 2019 (Thursday) has 

announced the formation of Whatsapp Broadcast – “EISH BANI” i.e. “Embassy 

Is Special Home: Broadcasts, Announcements, News & Informations”. 

 

2. This Whatsapp group is meant to dessiminate the informations pertaining to 

announcements of events, news which are of general interest for NRIs, PIOs and 

friends of India living in Armenia and Georgia. The broadcasts will include not only 

messages of Embassy of India but also from other sources which will be of general 

interest. From this broadcast, students staying in these countries will also get 

benefited through their participation in different types of activities and updation of 

informations required by them. 

 

3. As such, all NRIs, PIOs and friends of India living in Armenia and Georgia 

are requested to save the Cell Number + 374-55009118 in their cell phones and send 

their requests on the cell number + 374-55009118. 
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